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8thApril 2018   

Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Thank You 31st March / 1st April     1st Collection €3,265     2nd Collection (Share) €1,741 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

The Diocesan                

Pilgrimage to Knock                                                             

will take place on             

Saturday 21st April                                                        

with the main               

celebration of the     

Eucharist in the               

Basilica at 3pm.   
 

This year’s theme: ‘We are Pilgrims – Knock           
invites us to healing and Peace.’   
More information: www.dublindiocese.ie/2018-
diocesan-pilgrimage-to-knock  

Holy Land 23-31 October 2018   
Price:  €1,575.00 per person sharing (half board).                 

This price includes: -   

Direct flights Dublin – Tel Aviv return.               

Airport taxes and charges,  

8 nights accommodation in 4 star hotels (twin                  

sharing), (3 nights Tiberias/5 nights Jerusalem),                

Dinner, bed and breakfast basis throughout, Transfers 

and coaching as per programme, Entrance fees where 

applicable. 

 

Further information from MAP Travel. 

www.maptravel.ie  info@maptravel.ie    018783111  

 

Joint Concert  
 

by the renowned Boys’ Choirs 
 

The Palestrina Choir and                                            

The Escolania de Montserrat 
 

on Thursday 19th April                                             

at 8.00 pm 

in St. Mary’s Pro Cathedral 
 

 

 

No tickets required 

June 18-22 at Clonliffe College. 

BOOKING 

Kieran O’Mahony 

kieran.omahony@dublindioces.ie                  
01 8373732 

Ext. 239 Mary Dent 

Ext. 196 Kieran O’Mahony 

Please book before 15th June  

COST €220 Refreshments Two course lunch 

Booking fee: €50 (non-refundable) 
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